9/5/24, 3:39 PM Gmail - Acupuncture

M Gma" OM Board <omboardexecutivedirector@gmail.com>
Acupuncture
NV ST Board of Podiatry <nvpodiatry@bop.nv.gov> Fri, Jul 19, 2024 at 2:53 PM

To: OM Board <omboardexecutivedirector@gmail.com>

Hi Merle,

Acupuncture as | understand it maybe learned while in podiatric medical school, during the residency period, or CME.
Podiatric physicians have been using needles forever. Does your Board want me to tell my Board that your agency
believes that there is not concurrent jurisdiction for acupuncture and that they believe that only they can safely practice
acupuncture? Does your Board believe that only they can use acupuncture? Please provide the statutory authority for
this proprietary belief which clearly states that only OM can use acupuncture to the exclusion of all other practitioners. Is
your Board aware that rehab physicians use acupuncture? Please advise.

Many thanks and have a good weekend,

Carolyn

From: OM Board <omboardexecutivedirector@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2024 12:09 PM

To: NV ST Board of Podiatry <nvpodiatry@bop.nv.gov>
Subject: Acupuncture

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening attachments or
clicking links, especially from unknown senders.
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